

## Newsletter

September 22nd 2020



## **AGM 2020**

by
Conference Call

The meeting will occur by conference call at 1:00pm

JOIN US: Call: 866-806-8620 Code: 9632120972

Questions:

Laval Bergeron at: laval@bergeronetfils.farm (780)618-6014

**Board of Directors** 

| (780)3542710  Harry Krawchuk (780)322-3822  Herb Cerezke (780)435-6007  Jim Szpajcher (780)645-5511  Brian Mullen (780)939-2995 | Laval Bergeron<br>(780)618-6014<br>Peter Mill<br>(780)354-8226<br>Elton Kauffman<br>(780)596-3845<br>Gordon Kerr<br>(780)434-0512<br>Warren Stewart<br>(780)524-5557 |
|---|--|
|---|--|

Hello everyone,

The last six weeks has been warm and dry enough to make summer, summer and that brings us to the season of harvest, colours ... and do I dare say the word .. I don't.

As you can see the Logjam is not what it has been in the past. Jurgen Moll, the last editor has left the region to establish in an other part of the world.. Jurgen will be greatly missed, as editor, as a long time Board Member, as a friend. Thank you for everything. (a paper copy will be sent to you as soon as we got things figured out). Sorry for the delay.

Yes we are still looking for that special person, a person with writing skills of some sort, passion for woodlots, environnement, story telling... wherever you are we'll find you:) In the meantime I thought it would be a good idea to send you a copy in pdf of the first Logjam back in April 1996. Happy reading!

CAFO (Canadian Ass. of Forest Owners) and CFWO (Canadian Federation of Woodlot Owners) have merged together to become CAFO (Canadian Federation of Forest Owners). This will allow forest or woodlot owners to have one voice in Ottawa.

Our request to FRIP (Forest Resource Improvement Program) has been put on hold for the time being. Reason be that the funding would only come in part (small) and also because of Covid-19 making it difficult if not impossible to meet with anyone.

The Woodlot Management Plan Approval committee will now be chaired by Denis Quintelio and the other two directors are Gordon Kerr staying on and Byron Grundberg replacing Jurgen Moll.

I would like to send my condolences to the family and friends to Con Dermott. who passed away not long ago. Con was a very active member of WAA and cared strongly about the Association.

Thank you so much for everything you've done.

I wish fast recovery to all the Board Members recovering from either an operation or an accident or other illnesses. I'm not complaining but we as the Board members are not spring chickens anymore which is making things harder to do which in turn makes a very knowledgeable team. AGM is coming up and that is when Members get to be replaced. If you are interested do not be shy.

Speaking of AGM, a date has been set for Friday, October 23rd, 2020. Due to Covid recommendations the annual meeting will occur by conference call. The information is on the front page of the Newsletter. Please feel free to join us.